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Big Worker of the Week 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 

3C Isla Morrison 

3P Samuel Parish 

4C Jessica Kershaw 

4DK Grace Rehman 

WN Lauren Higgins 

5GT Zayd Sodawala 

5L Erin Lally 

6C Will Taylor 

6G Rebecca Guest 

3C Eoghan Walker 

3P Lily-Mae Flitcroft 

4C Harvey Swann 

4DK Greeshma Vedala 

WN Regan Hulse 

5GT Jessica Tivenan 

5L Thomas Brassell 

6C Jasmine Lyle 

6G Joe Wills 

Moorlands Mile 

Well done to 3P who have completed their half marathon 

and were awarded their medals yesterday. 

Hopefully, other classes will join them soon. 

Sports Day 

Unfortunately, sports day had to be postponed on Thursday 

due to high winds.  

We have arranged another day for Monday 2nd July. 1.20pm 

start.  

We hope you can join us and fingers crossed for good 

weather! 

Friends of Moorlands 

There will be a meeting of the Friends of Moorlands on 

Wednesday 20th June in the Legh Arms at 7.30pm to 

discuss  the Auction of Promises and the Summer BBQ. 

Also, the Friends of Templemoor Summer Fair is on 

Saturday 7th July, 2-4pm, all are welcome. 

Assemblies 

Well done to 4C for their very informative assembly on 

mythical creatures. We all enjoyed learning about the 

weird and wonderful creatures you have been 

researching. 

Class assemblies for this term: 

29th June  9.30am Y3 (later start  

   to  allow Y2 to attend) 

6th July   5GT 

20th July  4DK 

Wednesday 25th July 9.30am Y6 leavers Assembly 

   and Prize Giving 

Science Week 

Next week is the final science week of the year. We would 

like to invite you into school on Friday afternoon from 

2.30pm onwards to show you our work. 



Dates (Dates are also available on the website calendar) 

18th—22nd June Science Week 

19th June Sale Grammar school Induction day  

  10.15-2.30pm 

21st June Y5 to Sale High School open day 

  WN to Inclusion Festival at Manor  

  Academy 

22nd June 2.30pm Open Afternoon for parents  

  to see the work completed in Science 

  Week 

25th June End of Year Class and Team   

  Photographs 

26th June 6.30pm Y6 Robinwood Parents  

  Meeting 

28th June 9am Open Morning for Y2 parents  

  from Templemoor 

4th July  3P trip to Communitree Project 

  Y5 trip to Chester Zoo 

  WN trip to Chester Zoo 

  6.30pm Y2 parents meeting 

6th July  Manchester Day (A day in school  

  looking at Manchester past and  

  present) 

11th July  (Provisional) Recorder Exams  

12th July  Y6 Personal Safety Workshop 

  7pm Y6 Concert 

13th July  Own Clothes Day for chocolate  

  donations 

  4.30-6.30pm Y6 Leavers’ Disco 

16th-18th July Y6 Robinwood Residential 

18th July  3C Trip to Communitree Project 

20th July  Own clothes Day for bottle donations 

  5.30-8.30pm FOM BBQ 

24th July  Parents Evening 

25th July  9.30am Leavers Assembly and Prize  

  Giving 

26th July  3.30pm School Closes for the Summer 

Letters/Emails home this week: 

Auction of Promises 

Extra Curricular Activities 2018-

19 

Y5 Sale High Taster Day 

Robinwood 

Just to remind you that the year 6 Robinwood trip is getting 

closer. Final payments are now due 

There will be a meeting for parents to outline the events of 

the trip on 26th June at 6.30pm. The kit list for the trip is 

already available on our school website, if you’d like to get 

prepared. 

Auction of Promises 

Don’t forget our auction of promises! We currently 
have bids for over £400 and we are looking for lots 
more promises. 

Are there any promises you could pledge? Check out 
the auction of promises site for some ideas and our 
Facebook page for the current pledges. 

This week Mr Chaudhry has offered his services for an 
evening of board games. Mrs Litten has offered to run a 
cup cake decorating class and Mrs Crewe and Mr Lake 
are joining forces to provide a baby sitting service 
complete with pizza and popcorn. 

On top of this, Mr Phillips and Mrs Renfrew are working 
together to provide a complete party package for 
twenty children including hire of the school hall, a party 
entertainer, food and even a cake! 

The forms for tickets went out earlier this week. Entry is 
free but we do need to know numbers. Also, we need 
to arrange staff for the crèche (for which there will be a 
£2 charge), so please return these to school. 

If you are unable to come on the night but wish to keep 
bidding please let Mrs Litten know the lot you are 
interested in and your maximum price. We will then bid 
on your behalf. 


